Spring Disco - Thursday 21st March

Friends of Emerson Valley School will be holding their next school disco on Thursday 21st March. Year 3 & 4 will be from 4.30 pm - 5.30
pm and Year 5 & 6 will be from 6 pm to 7 pm. This disco will be held in the school hall. Phones are not permitted at the event and all
children must be collected by an adult after the event.

The cost is £5.00 Per Child to attend - includes 1 packet of crisps, 1 chocolate bar and 1 pack of sweets
from a selection of choices plus unlimited squash

Payment by:
Cash - correct money in a sealed envelope. Please ensure your childs name and class is written on the envelope
Cheque - made payable to Friends of Emerson Valley School

Bank Transfer - Account Name Friends of Emerson School
Account Number 60965936
Sort Code 20-57-40

Reference = Childs surname & Class

The money & form can be passed to the teacher of each class or placed in the white letterbox inside reception

If you cannot print this form then please ensure ALL details required are written on the envelope or on a piece of paper. If paying via
bank transfer then you can email the details to FOE@emersonvalley.org.uk

Childs Name:

Childs Class Number:

Parents contact Number:
(incase of any questions/issues)

Disco entrance fee £

Please tick: Cash Bank Trf

Song Requests:

DEADLINE IS TUESDAY 19TH MARCH AT 3.20 PM

DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY OR FORMS AFTER THE DEADLINE AS THEY WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.



